
Please see ODOT’s News Release below (highlighted paragraph) regarding Fosters-Maineville 

Road being fully closed (both directions) on Monday, July 26th for seven (7) days between Old 

3C and Butterworth Road. Local residents’ driveways located within the closure will be accessed 

from the Butterworth Road side, as the road will be open from the Butterworth intersection to 

address 1634.  The detour route for the closure will be Old 3C to US 22/SR 3 to SR 48.  Please 

also note that the US 22/SR 3 Bridge, as well as Socialville-Fosters Road,  will be opening on 

Tuesday, July 27th. 
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U.S. 22 Bridge Rehabilitation Nearing Completion 

Route to be reopened late Tuesday afternoon 

Warren County (Thursday, July 22, 2021) – Right on schedule, the U.S. Route 22 bridge 

rehabilitation in Warren County is nearing completion, and the route is set to be 

reopened next week. 

Contractors for the Ohio Department of Transportation closed the bridge on U.S. 22 over 

the Little Miami River on June 7, and following 50 days of construction, crews will be on 

schedule to reopen the route late afternoon Tuesday, July 27. 

With U.S. 22 reopening to traffic Tuesday afternoon, restrictions will also be lifted on Old 

3C Highway, as well as Socialville-Fosters Road, which will be reopened to eastbound 

motorists. 

However, Fosters-Maineville Road will remain closed through early August for crews to 

install pier protection on the columns along the roadway under U.S. 22. A full, seven-

day closure will be imparted in both the west and eastbound directions between Old 3C 

and Butterworth Road on Monday, July 26. 

The Great Lakes Construction Company was awarded a contract for approximately $7.3 

million to rehabilitate the U.S. 22 bridge, which consisted of replacing the expansion 

joints, overlaying the bridge, patching the substructure, and upgrading the guardrail. 



Although crews have minor finishing work to complete on U.S. 22, there should be little 

to no impact to motorists during the remainder of the project, and once the route 

reopens, traffic will be maintained through the work zone as needed when crews are at 

work. 

For more information about the project, including a downloadable flier and detour map, 

visit the project page on ODOT’s web site by way of this link. 

### 

For more information contact: 

Kathleen Fuller, 513-933-6517 

Liz Lyons, 513-933-6534 

 
 
Know Before You Go! 

For more detailed traffic information, and to get personalized traffic 

alerts for your commute, download the OHGO app or visit OHGO.com. 
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